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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF HAITI REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION

OF A PROTOCOLARY MEETING TO RECEIVE HIS EXCELLENCY GÉRARD LATORTUE, INTERIM PRIME MINISTER OF HAITI

PERMANENT MISSION OF HAITI
TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
MPH-OEA: 292/05
Washington, D.C., November 23, 2005
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to bring to your attention that the Interim Prime Minister of Haiti, His Excellency Gérard Latortue, would like to make an official visit to the Permanent Council on December 2.

In this regard, I would be grateful if you made the necessary arrangements to convene a protocolary meeting of the Council.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Jean Ricot Dorméus

Minister Counselor

Chargé d’Affaires, a.i.
His Excellency
Ambassador Izben C. Williams
Chair of the OAS Permanent Council
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